

January 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian,

## Re: The Food Show Live Exhibition - Year 9 and 10

The Technology department are organising a visit to The Food Show Live Exhibition at the NEC Birmingham on the Friday 16<sup>th</sup> June 2017.

The coach will leave school at 9.00am and return approximately 6.00pm and the cost of the visit will be £26.00. This will include return coach journey, entry to the exhibition at the NEC and entry to the Super Theatre to watch a live demonstration by a celebrity chef. Over the last few years we have seen Tom Kerridge, James Martin and Mary Berry which has been an excellent experience for the students. Places are limited and will be offered on a 'first come first served' basis.

The Food Show Live is not only an excellent day out but also offers students a real opportunity to experience at first - hand the Hospitality and Catering Industry. It is an excellent source of inspiration for our GCSE students and can contribute towards their research for Controlled Assessments.

As we will be arriving back after the school day ends please make arrangements for collecting your child, alternatively you can give them permission to make their own way home by indicating it on the permission slip below.

I have also enclosed a Form C (Parental Permission Form). Please complete the form detailing any relevant medical issues your child may suffer from and return it with the payment and permission slip below. Please note, without this form being completed your child will be unable to attend the visit.

If you would like your child to attend please return the permission slip attached along with the payment and completed Form C not later than Friday 17<sup>th</sup> February 2017.

Cheques should be made payable to Brine Leas School and returned with the permission slip in an envelope to the Drop Box outside Student Reception.

Cash payments can be accepted when a cheque is not possible. Students my take cash payments directly to the Finance Office and this will be receipted in the student's planner.

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Cliffe

Audlem Road, Nantwich Cheshire CW5 7DY

Tel. 01270 625663 Fax. 01270 610373 Email. info@brineleas.co.uk















B

S

If your child is currently eligible for Free School Meals *t* has in the past been on Free School Meals since 2011 *t* is currently a Child in Service since January 2011 is currently a Cared for Child or has ever been looked after by an English or Welsh local authority immediately before being adopted, left local authority care on a special guardianship or child arrangements order, then the visit will be paid for through the Pupil Premium Fund, please return the form attached with the Pupil Premium Payment option on the reply slip ticked.

If your form is returned to school showing the Pupil Premium option and we don't appear to have your child on our Pupil Premium records we may need to contact you to clarify

It is the policy of Brine Leas to support families when financial hardship may preclude a student from attending a visit, therefore if you have any problems, please contact Mrs K Bradshaw and the matter will be deal with confidentially.

Yours faithfully,  Miss J Downes Food Technology  JDS/SJ/AE/SDD
×
The Food Show Live - Friday 16th June, 2017 - Miss Downes
I would like my child to attend The Food Show Live event at NEC Birmingham
Student's NameProgress Group
My payment options are as follows:
☐ I have enclosed a cheque for £26.00 made payable to Brine Leas School.  Please post in to the Drop Box at Student Reception.
☐ I enclose a cash payment that my child will take to the Finance Office with their planner for a receipt to be provided.
☐ My child is on the Pupil Premium register and my payment will be covered by the Pupil Premium Fund.
☐ I will collect my child at approximately 6pm.
☐ I give permission for my child to make their own way home.
☐ I have enclosed the completed Form C.
Signed: